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exposure to radon gas which is present in the
environment naturally constitutes over half the
radiation dose received by the general public
annually at present the most widely used method of
measuring radon concentration levels throughout
the world both in dwellings and in the field is by
etched track detectors also known as solid state
nuclear detectors ssntds although this is not only
the most widely used method but is also the
simplest and the cheapest yet there is at present
no book available on the market globally devoted
exclusively or largely to the methodology of and
dealing with the results obtained by the ssntd
technique the present book fills this important
gap in the coverage of radon measurements
individual chapters of the book are contributed by
some of the most prominent and active research
workers in the world in the ssntd discipline as
well as in the field of radon measurements a
detailed breakdown of the contents of the book is
shown below together with the name s of the author
s of each chapter the environmental protection
agency epa and other major national and
international scientific organizations have
concluded that radon is a human carcinogen and a
serious environmental health problem the epa has
conducted extensive research on the presence and
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measurement of radon in schools this report
provides school administrators and facilities
managers with instructions on how to test for the
presence of radon section 1 of this report
includes information on radon facts health effects
radon exposure radon problems in schools and radon
entry into schools section 2 on radon testing in
schools includes information on measurement
strategy in schools what rooms to test when to
conduct radon measurements who may conduct testing
quality assurance measurements summary of epa
recommendations deciding how quickly to mitigate
and a decision making flow chart section 3 covers
reducing radon concentrations section 4 includes
frequently asked question on radon and radiation
planning for testing conducting initial
measurements tampering and detector placement
weather conditions conducting follow up
measurements and quality assurance appendices
include a list of state radon contacts a list of
epa regional offices and radon training centers
information on using a measurement service
measurement devices quality assurance procedure
and a procedural checklist for radon testing jpt
radon was discovered in 1900 but it was not until
the 1950 s that an awareness of its potential as a
hazard to humans developed this resulted primarily
from a recognition of the high levels of exposure
for uranium miners measurement of high
concentrations of radon in homes led environmental
health agencies to focus on radon as a health
hazard and has resulted in concern from scientists
the medical profession and the general public it
is in this context that the author undertook the
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writing of this book a need for a broader
understanding of radon in the general environment
in addition to that of indoors has become apparent
since much of the author s research has to do with
outdoor radon and its decay products it seems
appropriate to have a book available stressing
studies on outdoor radon as well was that found
indoors this book is intended to fill a gap in our
knowledge of radon concentration in the outdoor
atmosphere as well as to provide results of
previously published indoor measurements in
addition work on radon decay product ion
concentrations in these environments contributes a
unique set of results on effects of radon and its
decay products on the electrical characteristics
of the atmosphere these studies are important both
from their significant contribution to human dose
as well as their role in the atmospheric
electrical environment the radon group from the
university of cantabria in spain organized in old
uranium mine a new inter laboratory performance
exercise to measure radon indoors exposure and
external gamma radiation with changing parameters
of temperature pressure and humidity in this book
are shown the results of the inter comparison as
well as discussions of the achieved results in
which were involved 41 laboratories from different
european countries the naturally occurring
radionuclide radon 222rn together with its
radioactive progeny has been widely used to study
atmospheric processes and to test and validate
comprehensive global chemical transport models
being a noble gas radon is not removed from the
atmosphere by dry or wet deposition processes nor
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does it become attached to aerosols and so it is a
good tracer for air mass movements this
publication summarizes the findings of a technical
meeting jointly sponsored by the iaea and the
world meteorological organization in june 2009 at
which experts in the fields of radon exhalation
from the ground radon measurements in air and
atmospheric transport modelling came together to
discuss the latest developments a major focus of
the meeting was on moving towards agreed
approaches to estimating radon exhalation flux
densities and to improving quality assurance of
measurements both of radon exhalation flux
densities and of concentrations of radon and radon
progeny in the atmosphere publisher description in
the book radon some segments of modern research
from a wide range of issues related to radioactive
gas radon are presented the purpose of this book
is to emphasize the importance of the existence of
the radioactive gas radon in the environment and
to make this natural phenomenon a top issue
because radon is included in class a human
carcinogenesis the chapters of the book show
physical and chemical properties of radon and
radon progeny concentration emanation and
transport of radon in ambient environments
detection of radon and radon progeny in different
environments passive and active radon measurement
techniques and calibration of a dosimeter for the
detection of radon this book will be of great
importance to scientists from a wide range of
research area on the phenomenon of radon and will
be useful to those who are beginners in this area
as well due to the impact of radon gas on health
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the content of this book will be interesting to a
wider audience very good no highlights or markup
all pages are intact the naturally occurring
radionuclide radon 222rn together with its
radioactive progeny has been widely used to study
atmospheric processes and to test and validate
comprehensive global chemical transport models
being a noble gas radon is not removed from the
atmosphere by dry or wet deposition processes nor
does it become attached to aerosols and so it is a
good tracer for air mass movements this
publication summarizes the findings of a technical
meeting jointly sponsored by the iaea and the
world meteorological organization at which experts
in the fields of radon exhalation from the field
studies of radon in rocks soils and water focuses
on the principal sources of indoor radon and
detecting radon through geochemical and
hydrological studies of ground water the book
addresses how to measure radon covers geological
field study techniques and presents techniques for
assessing radon potential the geochemical and
hydrological studies of ground water cover such
areas as health effects and radionuclides in
geology techniques for measuring radon in ground
water are also provided field studies of radon in
rocks soils and water is an excellent practical
guide for geologists geochemists ground water
professionals and geophysicists interested in
radon features this safety report draws on the
requirements of international standards and the
recommendations of international organizations as
well as on the scientific literature together with
direct experience from a number of iaea member
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states in relation to carrying out representative
indoor radon surveys the need for and the purpose
of representative indoor radon surveys are
discussed as are the factors that must be
considered in designing and carrying out such
surveys how the measurement data obtained from
indoor radon surveys can be used to develop radon
risk maps is also considered while the safety
report is focused specifically on national and
regional surveys to evaluate average
concentrations of radon in dwellings many of the
same considerations also apply to radon surveys
for other types of buildings u s geological survey
research on the geology geophysics and
geochemistry of radon in rocks soils and water the
safe drinking water act directs the u s
environmental protection agency epa to regulate
the quality of drinking water including its
concentration of radon an acknowledged carcinogen
this book presents a valuable synthesis of
information about the total inhalation and
ingestion risks posed by radon in public drinking
water including comprehensive reviews of data on
the transfer of radon from water to indoor air and
on outdoor levels of radon in the united states it
also presents a new analysis of a biokinetic model
developed to determine the risks posed by
ingestion of radon and reviews inhalation risks
and the carcinogenesis process the volume includes
scenarios for quantifying the reduction in health
risk that might be achieved by a program to reduce
public exposure to radon risk assessment of radon
in drinking water reflecting research and analysis
mandated by 1996 amendments to the safe drinking
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water act provides comment on a variety of methods
to reduce radon entry into homes and to reduce the
concentrations of radon in indoor air and in water
the models analysis and reviews of literature
contained in this book are intended to provide
information that epa will need to set a new
maximum contaminant level as it is required to do
in 2000 radon progenyâ the decay products of radon
gasâ are a well recognized cause of lung cancer in
miners working underground when radon was found to
be a ubiquitous indoor air pollutant however it
raised a more widespread alarm for public health
to develop appropriate public policy for indoor
radon decisionmakers need a characterization of
the risk of radon exposure across the range of
exposures people actually receive in response the
beir vi committee has developed a mathematical
model for the lung cancer risk associated with
radon incorporating the latest information from
epidemiology and scientific studies in this book
the committee provides a fresh assessment of
exposure dose relationships the volume discusses
key issuesâ such as the weight of biological
evidence and extrapolation from radon exposed
miners to the larger populationâ in estimating the
risk posed by indoor radon it also addresses such
uncertainties as the combined effects of smoking
and radon and the impact of the rate of exposure
the committee considered the entire body of
evidence on radon and lung cancer integrating
findings from epidemiological studies with
evidence from animal experiments and other lines
of laboratory investigation the conclusions will
be important to policymakers and environmental
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advocates while the technical findings will be of
interest to environmental scientists and engineers
this handbook focuses on residential radon
exposure from a public health point of view and
provides detailed recommendations on reducing
health risks from radon and sound policy options
for preventing and mitigating radon exposure the
material in the handbook reflects the
epidemiological evidence that indoor radon
exposure is responsible for a substantial number
of lung cancers in the general population
information is provided on the selection of
devices to measure radon levels and on procedures
for the reliable measurement of these levels
discussed also are control options for radon in
new dwellings radon reduction in existing
dwellings as well as assessment of the costs and
benefits of different radon prevention and
remedial actions also covered are radon risk
communication strategies and organization of
national radon programs publisher s description
this volume is intended for the professional who
is a newcomer to the area of environmental radon
it marks the first time that chapters on these
subjects have been brought together in a single
volume and it is arranged so that anyone with some
basic university level chemistry and physics can
develop a clear understanding of the different
aspects involved the volume is intended to serve
as a supplementary textbook in public health
environmental and health physics courses it also
can be used by the professional to get up to speed
in this rapidly evolving field the chapters are
not necessarily a discussion of the latest
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research in this fast moving field but are
intended to bring the reader to a level at which
he can easily understand the current literature at
the back of this volume the reader will find the
references for the individual chapters a general
list of reading materials a glossary an appendix
describing the equations for radioactive decay for
a series of progeny a table of often used
conversion factors and the addresses and brief
biographies of the authors and editors both
historical and si international system units are
used throughout the book to provide information
for the widest range of readers thanks go to tom
hess for the idea for this volume and to jessica
barron for help in editing the present report
provides a comprehensive overview of the release
control and monitoring of radon lt complements
technical reports series no 335 current practices
for the management and confinement of uranium mill
tailings which provides a general account of the
siting design and construction of tailings
impoundments
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Radon Measurements By Etched
Track Detectors - Applications In
Radiation Protection, Earth
Sciences
1997-06-09

exposure to radon gas which is present in the
environment naturally constitutes over half the
radiation dose received by the general public
annually at present the most widely used method of
measuring radon concentration levels throughout
the world both in dwellings and in the field is by
etched track detectors also known as solid state
nuclear detectors ssntds although this is not only
the most widely used method but is also the
simplest and the cheapest yet there is at present
no book available on the market globally devoted
exclusively or largely to the methodology of and
dealing with the results obtained by the ssntd
technique the present book fills this important
gap in the coverage of radon measurements
individual chapters of the book are contributed by
some of the most prominent and active research
workers in the world in the ssntd discipline as
well as in the field of radon measurements a
detailed breakdown of the contents of the book is
shown below together with the name s of the author
s of each chapter
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Measurement of Radon and Radon
Daughters in Air
1988

the environmental protection agency epa and other
major national and international scientific
organizations have concluded that radon is a human
carcinogen and a serious environmental health
problem the epa has conducted extensive research
on the presence and measurement of radon in
schools this report provides school administrators
and facilities managers with instructions on how
to test for the presence of radon section 1 of
this report includes information on radon facts
health effects radon exposure radon problems in
schools and radon entry into schools section 2 on
radon testing in schools includes information on
measurement strategy in schools what rooms to test
when to conduct radon measurements who may conduct
testing quality assurance measurements summary of
epa recommendations deciding how quickly to
mitigate and a decision making flow chart section
3 covers reducing radon concentrations section 4
includes frequently asked question on radon and
radiation planning for testing conducting initial
measurements tampering and detector placement
weather conditions conducting follow up
measurements and quality assurance appendices
include a list of state radon contacts a list of
epa regional offices and radon training centers
information on using a measurement service
measurement devices quality assurance procedure
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and a procedural checklist for radon testing jpt

Radon Measurement in Schools
1993

radon was discovered in 1900 but it was not until
the 1950 s that an awareness of its potential as a
hazard to humans developed this resulted primarily
from a recognition of the high levels of exposure
for uranium miners measurement of high
concentrations of radon in homes led environmental
health agencies to focus on radon as a health
hazard and has resulted in concern from scientists
the medical profession and the general public it
is in this context that the author undertook the
writing of this book a need for a broader
understanding of radon in the general environment
in addition to that of indoors has become apparent
since much of the author s research has to do with
outdoor radon and its decay products it seems
appropriate to have a book available stressing
studies on outdoor radon as well was that found
indoors this book is intended to fill a gap in our
knowledge of radon concentration in the outdoor
atmosphere as well as to provide results of
previously published indoor measurements in
addition work on radon decay product ion
concentrations in these environments contributes a
unique set of results on effects of radon and its
decay products on the electrical characteristics
of the atmosphere these studies are important both
from their significant contribution to human dose
as well as their role in the atmospheric
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electrical environment

Radon Measurements in Schools
1989

the radon group from the university of cantabria
in spain organized in old uranium mine a new inter
laboratory performance exercise to measure radon
indoors exposure and external gamma radiation with
changing parameters of temperature pressure and
humidity in this book are shown the results of the
inter comparison as well as discussions of the
achieved results in which were involved 41
laboratories from different european countries

Seasonal Variations of Radon and
Radon Decay Product
Concentrations in Single Family
Homes
1986

the naturally occurring radionuclide radon 222rn
together with its radioactive progeny has been
widely used to study atmospheric processes and to
test and validate comprehensive global chemical
transport models being a noble gas radon is not
removed from the atmosphere by dry or wet
deposition processes nor does it become attached
to aerosols and so it is a good tracer for air
mass movements this publication summarizes the
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findings of a technical meeting jointly sponsored
by the iaea and the world meteorological
organization in june 2009 at which experts in the
fields of radon exhalation from the ground radon
measurements in air and atmospheric transport
modelling came together to discuss the latest
developments a major focus of the meeting was on
moving towards agreed approaches to estimating
radon exhalation flux densities and to improving
quality assurance of measurements both of radon
exhalation flux densities and of concentrations of
radon and radon progeny in the atmosphere
publisher description

Air Pollution
1989

in the book radon some segments of modern research
from a wide range of issues related to radioactive
gas radon are presented the purpose of this book
is to emphasize the importance of the existence of
the radioactive gas radon in the environment and
to make this natural phenomenon a top issue
because radon is included in class a human
carcinogenesis the chapters of the book show
physical and chemical properties of radon and
radon progeny concentration emanation and
transport of radon in ambient environments
detection of radon and radon progeny in different
environments passive and active radon measurement
techniques and calibration of a dosimeter for the
detection of radon this book will be of great
importance to scientists from a wide range of
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research area on the phenomenon of radon and will
be useful to those who are beginners in this area
as well due to the impact of radon gas on health
the content of this book will be interesting to a
wider audience

Radon in the Environment
1990-08-27

very good no highlights or markup all pages are
intact

Inter-Laboratory Comparison on
Indoor Radon Measurements under
Field Conditions
2015-04-30

the naturally occurring radionuclide radon 222rn
together with its radioactive progeny has been
widely used to study atmospheric processes and to
test and validate comprehensive global chemical
transport models being a noble gas radon is not
removed from the atmosphere by dry or wet
deposition processes nor does it become attached
to aerosols and so it is a good tracer for air
mass movements this publication summarizes the
findings of a technical meeting jointly sponsored
by the iaea and the world meteorological
organization at which experts in the fields of
radon exhalation from the
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Measurements of Some of the
Factors which Influence the Radon
Daughter Health Hazard
1977

field studies of radon in rocks soils and water
focuses on the principal sources of indoor radon
and detecting radon through geochemical and
hydrological studies of ground water the book
addresses how to measure radon covers geological
field study techniques and presents techniques for
assessing radon potential the geochemical and
hydrological studies of ground water cover such
areas as health effects and radionuclides in
geology techniques for measuring radon in ground
water are also provided field studies of radon in
rocks soils and water is an excellent practical
guide for geologists geochemists ground water
professionals and geophysicists interested in
radon features

Comparison of Working Level
Ratios in Houses Occupied by
Smokers and Non-smokers
1986

this safety report draws on the requirements of
international standards and the recommendations of
international organizations as well as on the
scientific literature together with direct
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experience from a number of iaea member states in
relation to carrying out representative indoor
radon surveys the need for and the purpose of
representative indoor radon surveys are discussed
as are the factors that must be considered in
designing and carrying out such surveys how the
measurement data obtained from indoor radon
surveys can be used to develop radon risk maps is
also considered while the safety report is focused
specifically on national and regional surveys to
evaluate average concentrations of radon in
dwellings many of the same considerations also
apply to radon surveys for other types of
buildings

Sources and Measurements of Radon
and Radon Progeny Applied to
Climate and Air Quality Studies
2012

u s geological survey research on the geology
geophysics and geochemistry of radon in rocks
soils and water

Radon
2017-11-29

the safe drinking water act directs the u s
environmental protection agency epa to regulate
the quality of drinking water including its
concentration of radon an acknowledged carcinogen
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this book presents a valuable synthesis of
information about the total inhalation and
ingestion risks posed by radon in public drinking
water including comprehensive reviews of data on
the transfer of radon from water to indoor air and
on outdoor levels of radon in the united states it
also presents a new analysis of a biokinetic model
developed to determine the risks posed by
ingestion of radon and reviews inhalation risks
and the carcinogenesis process the volume includes
scenarios for quantifying the reduction in health
risk that might be achieved by a program to reduce
public exposure to radon risk assessment of radon
in drinking water reflecting research and analysis
mandated by 1996 amendments to the safe drinking
water act provides comment on a variety of methods
to reduce radon entry into homes and to reduce the
concentrations of radon in indoor air and in water
the models analysis and reviews of literature
contained in this book are intended to provide
information that epa will need to set a new
maximum contaminant level as it is required to do
in 2000

Handbook Of Radon In Buildings
1988-07-01

radon progenyâ the decay products of radon gasâ
are a well recognized cause of lung cancer in
miners working underground when radon was found to
be a ubiquitous indoor air pollutant however it
raised a more widespread alarm for public health
to develop appropriate public policy for indoor
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radon decisionmakers need a characterization of
the risk of radon exposure across the range of
exposures people actually receive in response the
beir vi committee has developed a mathematical
model for the lung cancer risk associated with
radon incorporating the latest information from
epidemiology and scientific studies in this book
the committee provides a fresh assessment of
exposure dose relationships the volume discusses
key issuesâ such as the weight of biological
evidence and extrapolation from radon exposed
miners to the larger populationâ in estimating the
risk posed by indoor radon it also addresses such
uncertainties as the combined effects of smoking
and radon and the impact of the rate of exposure
the committee considered the entire body of
evidence on radon and lung cancer integrating
findings from epidemiological studies with
evidence from animal experiments and other lines
of laboratory investigation the conclusions will
be important to policymakers and environmental
advocates while the technical findings will be of
interest to environmental scientists and engineers

Measurement of Radon and Radon
Daughters in Air
1988

this handbook focuses on residential radon
exposure from a public health point of view and
provides detailed recommendations on reducing
health risks from radon and sound policy options
for preventing and mitigating radon exposure the
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material in the handbook reflects the
epidemiological evidence that indoor radon
exposure is responsible for a substantial number
of lung cancers in the general population
information is provided on the selection of
devices to measure radon levels and on procedures
for the reliable measurement of these levels
discussed also are control options for radon in
new dwellings radon reduction in existing
dwellings as well as assessment of the costs and
benefits of different radon prevention and
remedial actions also covered are radon risk
communication strategies and organization of
national radon programs publisher s description

A Citizen's Guide to Radon
1986

this volume is intended for the professional who
is a newcomer to the area of environmental radon
it marks the first time that chapters on these
subjects have been brought together in a single
volume and it is arranged so that anyone with some
basic university level chemistry and physics can
develop a clear understanding of the different
aspects involved the volume is intended to serve
as a supplementary textbook in public health
environmental and health physics courses it also
can be used by the professional to get up to speed
in this rapidly evolving field the chapters are
not necessarily a discussion of the latest
research in this fast moving field but are
intended to bring the reader to a level at which
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he can easily understand the current literature at
the back of this volume the reader will find the
references for the individual chapters a general
list of reading materials a glossary an appendix
describing the equations for radioactive decay for
a series of progeny a table of often used
conversion factors and the addresses and brief
biographies of the authors and editors both
historical and si international system units are
used throughout the book to provide information
for the widest range of readers thanks go to tom
hess for the idea for this volume and to jessica
barron for help in editing

Indoor Air Pollution
1988

the present report provides a comprehensive
overview of the release control and monitoring of
radon lt complements technical reports series no
335 current practices for the management and
confinement of uranium mill tailings which
provides a general account of the siting design
and construction of tailings impoundments

Radon in Buildings
1980
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Sources and Measurements of Radon
and Radon Progeny Applied to
Climate and Air Quality Studies
2012

Radon Monitoring In
Radioprotection, Environmental
And/or Earth Sciences -
Proceedings Of The Second
Workshop
1993-02-04

Radon Reference Manual
1987

Radon in Soil Gas
1985

Field Studies of Radon in Rocks,
Soils, and Water
2020-12-17
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Design and Conduct of Indoor
Radon Surveys
2019-09-12

Radon Exposure of the U.S.
Population--status of the Problem
1991

Measurement of radon and radon
daughters in air :
recommendations of the National
Council on Radiation Protection
and Measurements
1988

Field Studies of Radon in Rocks,
Soils, and Water
1991

A Device for the Measurement of
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Integrated Radon Samples in the
Field
1951

Validation Scheme of
Organisations Making Measurements
of Radon in Dwellings
2008

Radon and Public Health
2009

Radon And Thoron In The Human
Environment - Proceedings Of The
7th Tohwa Univ International
Symposium
1998-09-29

Risk Assessment of Radon in
Drinking Water
1999-07-08
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Radon Investigations in the Czech
Republic X and the Seventh
International Workshop on the
Geological Aspects of Radon Risk
Mapping
2004

Health Effects of Exposure to
Radon
1999-03-17

WHO Handbook on Indoor Radon
2009

Environmental Radon
2013-11-21

Measurements of the Near-ground
Radon Concentration on the
A.E.R.E. Airfield
1958
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Radon Investigations in the Czech
Republic VIII and the Fifth
International Workshop on the
Geological Aspects of Radon Risk
Mapping
2000

Measurement and Calculation of
Radon Releases from Uranium Mill
Tailings
1992

Air Pollution
1989

Control of Radon in Houses
1989
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